
Valley Ridge Academy PTO 

Nominations & Elections for 2017-2018 

 
If you are looking for a way to be more involved and play an active role in making Valley Ridge 

Academy the best it can be, then help us “help the school”. Parent involvement is critical for a 

successful school, so please volunteer as a PTO board member for the 2017-2018 school year. 

 

Dedicated teachers, staff, and PARENTS help make VRA an incredible school! Nominate 

yourself or someone else with their consent. If you have any questions, please contact  

Tara Smullen at robntarasmullen@yahoo.com  

This is a year long commitment so please be sure that you are dedicated to being part of the team. 

 

Elections will be held at the PTO General Meeting on April 27, 2017 at 7:00 pm in the school 

cafeteria. All candidates for board member positions must be a PTO member in good standing. 

All nominations must be submitted to the Nominating Committee by April 3, 2017.  

Please return this form to your child’s teacher or to the school office.  

Job descriptions can be found online at valleyridgeacademypto.com. 

 

Elected Officers  Nominee Name   Phone/email 
 

President   _______________   ____________________ 

VP of Pre-K-2  _______________   ____________________ 

VP of 3-5   _______________    ____________________ 

VP of 6-8  _______________   ____________________ 

VP of Membership _______________   ____________________ 

VP of Committees  _______________   ____________________ 

VP of Business  

 Partners  ________________   ____________________ 

VP of Fundraising  ________________   ____________________ 

Treasurer  ________________   ____________________ 

Parliamentarian ________________   ____________________ 

Secretary   ________________   ____________________ 

Volunteer Coordinator ________________   ____________________ 
 

Please attach a brief explanation of your past experience and a statement about why you are 

running for the position you have chosen. Thank you. 


